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Dear Parent 
 

PRACTICAL ROAD SAFETY PEDESTRIAN TRAINING FOR YEAR 3 
 

Your child will be taking part in a scheme which introduces them to practical road crossing 
skills, this involves up to two training sessions at the roadside. 
 
Dates for roadside training are; 
14th/15th or 17 September 2021 
 
The following skills will be taught; 

• Choosing safer places to cross. 

• Crossing safely between parked cars. 

• Crossing safely at junctions. 
 
Your child will receive the leaflet ‘It’s a Jungle out there!’ when the training starts. This 
provides you with more detailed information on these skills.  
 
The training will be delivered by Bradford Council’s Road Safety Team on local roads near 
the school. Children will be trained in small groups and will be wearing high visibility tops.  
 
It is extremely important that all children take part in this training as it prepares 
them for future safety on the road. We strongly recommend that they are supervised 
by an adult whenever crossing the road. 
 
If you DO NOT wish your child to take part in the training please respond to your class 
teacher, via DoJo. 
 
Thank you 


